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Website Grade

I did work long and hard on this project.  Building a website is not easy.  You need to identify which part of the code you need to change, and figure out how to change it.  I think I spent 5 or 6 hours creating the website, and 5 class periods writing 2 full pages each day, and the following night typing what I wrote that day.  I gained a better insight throughout the project about the Bill of Rights.  I believe I know all of the parts, but remembering them off the top of my head is hard.
In comparison of my project to others, it appeared that I wrote about the same as people whose only project was writing.  The other students in my class seemed to like the concept of a website, one which is hard to achieve.  I did do more work then other people in my class, especially the fact that I worked alone.  I might have been the only one to do so, except maybe Catie Coyle (excuse my spelling).  I produced a project alone, on par or better then some other projects.  I do like to work alone, rather then in a group for a few reasons, which I can tell you later.  (I am getting off topic)

However, it is important to be humble and not brag about one’s project.  Therefore I do not feel like giving a grade to myself.  In the past whenever I did self-evaluations, I always graded myself under what the teacher thought.   I will tell you that several students in my class have told me that I should get an A on this project.  If I am forced to give my self a grade, it would be 95-96 percent considering all the facts on this page.
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